Dear Former Three Rivers Chapter of AACN Members:

Hello,
 
We are sad to see that you have decided to leave our organization (Three Rivers Chapter - AACN). We would like to better understand what supported your decision to resign as a member. If you don’t mind taking a minute or two to complete the below Short Exit Survey, we would greatly appreciate it. We will use these responses to better our organization and optimize the success of our members. If you wish you renew your membership, you may do so at
https://traacn.nursingnetwork.com/membership

 
Please click on this link to complete the survey: 
https://forms.office.com.mcas.ms/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO__QDOhjFUMzlPN0xXN1E5SjU2UUJBODhNS1BHOEI0US4u&origin=lprLink.
 
Thank you,
 
Sara-Jane Dakroub, MSN, AGACNP-BC, CCRN
Membership Committee Chair

